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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Plan of Restoration and

Operations. Over the last several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite

Gold Project, sit down with project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. It

is with this knowledge that I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project.

 

Idaho needs the workforce that Midas provides. Midas Gold not only plans to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the

company will provide employees with training to build a more skilled workforce in Idaho. I personally applaud

Midas Gold's commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable training that may not otherwise be available. This

commitment by the company will help benefit Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the

future.

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the

project forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts.


